
Public Comment Form 

Thompson Road Corridor Study 
Project Description: This Corridor Study on Thompson Road extends 3.8 miles from Linden Road to Fenton 
Road. This study explores potential design alternatives and improvements that will help alleviate current 
and anticipated future congestion along the corridor. Currently, the interchange of US-23 and Thompson 
Rd. experiences rush hour traffic delays for the northbound and southbound US-23 exit ramps that can back 
up to US-23. A main cause of this is the lack of roadway capacity between the two Thompson Road traffic 
signals, often leading to backups from one signal through the other. Addressing the traffic congestion and 
safety issues at the US-23 Interchange is an urgent priority. 

Your comments are important. Please complete the information below and return to Fenton Township.  

Your Comment: 

Contact Information:  

Name: 

Phone:       E-mail: 

Address: 

Scan for  
Project Website 


